
Infection Prevention and Control at Exotic Skin Shop 

in Regards to Covid-19 
 

The Exotic Skin Shop has always been dedicated to providing our clients 

with the cleanest and safest experience we can. All our artists are certified 
through a Bloodborne Pathogen and Infection Control Course and we’ve 

commit to expanding upon our routine practices to keep you as safe as 
possible. 
 

For your knowledge, the routine practices we have always used are based 

on the assumption that ALL blood, body fluids, secretions, excretions, non-
intact skin, undiagnosed rashes and areas such as eyes, nose, and mouth may 
be potentially infectious, even if a person shows no symptoms of illness. 
 

Aside from continuing with our routine practices, we are implementing 

the following: 

 Your artist will be wearing personal protective equipment (PPE) that will 

either be sanitized (if reusable) or disposed of between clients 

 Clients must wear a mask 

 Our team will be wiping down all surfaces, including door handles, 
payment systems and other reusable equipment between clients with our 

Pre-Empt cleaner (a viricide proven to kill the corona virus family) 

 Appointments will be staggered to encourage social distancing 

 Only clients with an appointment will be let into the shop on the day and 
time of their appointment 

 No more than two artists will be in the shop at one time 

 Work stations are at least 2m (6ft) apart to help social distancing in the 

shop 
 

We now require from our clients the following: 

 Please make an appointment 24+ hours in advance 

 Come to your appointment alone 

 Be at the shop as close to your scheduled time as possible ( so we can 
use scheduling to help with our sanitization procedures and social 

distancing) 

 If you are experiencing any symptoms, caring for someone who is sick or 

have traveled recently, reschedule your appointment 

 Observe social distancing while you attend your appointment 

 Wash your hands immediately upon entering the shop, and wear a 

mask 
 

If you have questions or require accommodations please give us a call 
(519-742-1020) or send us an email and we will get back to you as soon as 
we are able. Thank you for following these new measures and supporting 

us in these times. 


